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I am a recipient of the Christian Malcolm Kehm USMC 
Piping Scholarship and I attended the NAAPD July 8-13.  
 
This summer, the two weeks that I spent at the North 
American Academy of Piping was made possible by the 
scholarship that I received from your organization.  
 
I was exposed to intense instructors with my best 
interest in mind. I was at a stage where I could absorb 
their advice about my tunes; they pushed me to 
enhance my playing and accelerate my 
embellishments. 
 

 

At the Grandfather games after attending camp July 8-13, I competed in the 2/4 
March and got 6th place, and placed 2nd in my piobaireached competition. I 
attribute those accomplishments to the instruction at the North American 
Academy of Piping. 
 
I appreciate the opportunity that your scholarship afforded me. I plan on 
continuing my attendance at the piping school and look forward to seeing you at 
the highland games! 
 
Taylor Zimmerman 
 

 


